Dear Parent or Guardian,
My name is Daniel Guerra and I will be your Son’s/Daughter’s teacher this year. I am looking forward to the opportunity of teaching your son/daughter. I have a passion for teaching and I am excited to be a part of your child’s education. This year I have many exciting lessons and activities planned and I will do everything I can to make this a very successful and fun year of learning for your child. I look forward to working with you.
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